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Yes.  If the practitioner must have English language proficiency to be registered and the patient’s 
records should also be able to be read by other health care professionals, then I think they must 
maintain the records in English.   It could prove difficult if translation was required further down the 
track, in the case of an adverse event for instance,  
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